
 

Saturday, April 29th, 2017 
 

A Clean Communities Program Event 
 

The Black Run Preserve 
 

   When:     Saturday, April 29th, 8:30am-12:00pm 

 

Meet at:   Black Run Preserves south parking area.             

                Located on the dirt portion of Borton’s  

Road. Easiest to come in off of Hopewell, 

taking the paved portion of Borton’s Road to 

the unpaved area.  Parking lot is on the north 

side (right, coming from this direction).    
 Area assignments will be given 

 Equipment will be distributed 

 

Task:       Helping to clear debris and litter along the       

   roadway and trails of the Black Run Preserve 

 
For more information, or to sign up, please contact: 

 
    Debbie Pease, Clean Communities Coordinator 

             Evesham Public Works, 856-983-2798 x 11 

             peased@evesham-nj.gov 
  

Pizza and drinks will be provided at noon! 
 

Please volunteer!!! 
 

Together we can make a difference! 
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